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Project Summary: 

More than two-thirds of persons with a traumatic brain injury (TBI) return to driving. Despite this, limited research investigating driving performance following TBI has been conducted. The aims of the study are to examine the nature and causes of driving difficulties following TBI as a basis for developing more reliable and valid assessment procedures for readiness to return to driving. Driving performance will be investigated in simulated, on-road and naturalistic driving conditions. Findings from this study will significantly contribute to a currently limited evidence-base available for rehabilitation clinicians assessing driver readiness. This research will guide the development of more sensitive driving evaluation procedures and driver retraining programs, thereby contributing to improved safety and mobility for those with TBI who return to driving.
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